
Re: Extension for RN7 Proposed Decision Date 

 
Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us> 
Sent: December 28, 2017 

10:22 AM (0 minutes 
ago) 

 

 

 

 

to Tonya Hammond <tonya.snowcap@bresnan.net> 

 
 

Thank you, Tonya 
 
The proposed decision date for Roadside Portals Mine Permit Renewal No. 7 has been 
extended until January 15, 2018. The Division will contact Snowcap Coal Company if 
we have additional questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Janet Binns 
Environmental Protection Specialist III 
Coal Regulatory Program 
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